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From:
Sent: 14 December 2022 16:34
To: Strategic Transport; 
Cc:  

Subject: Letter re: Parking Standards for New Developments
Attachments: Parking Standards for New Developments Response.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Green Category

CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments 
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service 

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new 
 

Dear CBC Team,   
 
Please find attached a letter on behalf of , our Head of Governance and Strategic Partnerships, of 
our response on this important topic.  
 
Best Regards  
 

 
 

Biggleswade Town Council 
The Old Court House 
4 Saffron Road 
Biggleswade 
SG18 8DL 
 
Landline:  
Mobile:  
Mail:   
Website: https://biggleswadetowncouncil.gov.uk/  
Alternative contact:  
 

 

You have received this email from Biggleswade Town Council. The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended 
for the recipient(s) specified in the message only. 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from . Learn 
why this is important 
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In accordance with Data Protection Legislation Principles, it is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without 
a written consent of the sender.  If you received this message by mistake, please advise the sender by replying to this message and follow with 
its deletion, so that we can ensure any such similar mistake does not occur in the future. 

Biggleswade Town Council treats email security as a high priority.  Therefore, we have put efforts into ensuring that the message is error and
virus-free.  Unfortunately, full security of the email cannot be guaranteed as, despite our efforts, the data included in emails could be infected,
intercepted, or corrupted.  Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with proper software, as the sender does not accept liability
for any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email. 

By contacting Biggleswade Town Council you agree that your contact details may be held by us and processed for the purpose of
corresponding.    

You may request access to the information we hold on you or request to have your information removed by contacting the Data Protection 
Manager at: enquiry@biggleswadetowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
This e-mail is not intended nor should it be taken to create any legal relations, contractual or otherwise. Any view or opinions expressed within 
this e-mail or attachment are solely those of the sender, and do not necessarily represent those of Biggleswade Town Council. If verification is 
required, please request a hard copy version. We are not bound by or liable for any opinion, contract or offer to contract expressed by e-mail. 
 


